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LD 2077
I oppose LD 2077 “An Act Regarding Customer Costs and the Environmental and 
Health Effects of Natural Gas”, and it “ought not to pass”.  At this time when so many
Mainers are struggling with inflation and the cost of literally everything, why would 
you limit them in the options to heat their homes? This bill is shortsighted and 
unnecessary in today’s economy. 


